In Father Samoin



Diocesan Office for Apostolic Ministry/Alcala Park

February 5, 1979

Most Rev. Rembert G. Weakland, O.S.B. Archbishop of Milwaukee
345 North Ninety Fifth Street
P. O. Box 2018
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53201

Dear Archbishop Weakland:

In response to your letter of January 30, 1979, I wish to inform you that Father Franklyn Becker was relieved of his duties here in the Diocese of San Diego on the first of February.

This was due to conflict in the rectory with the other associate, and the associate that was transferred asked that no other associate be placed on assignment at St. Brigid's Parish as long as Father Franklyn Becker was appointed there. I therefore relieved him of his duties and appointed a new associate as of February 1st.

No doubt there are psychological problems in Father Franklyn Becker's life that he must solve.

With all good wishes, I am

Sincerely in Christ,

+Leo T. Maher Bishop of San Diego

LTM: eac-

AMIL00274

Post Office Box 80428, San Diego, California 92138/Telephone (714) 295-7711

Ex305